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The Subcommittee meeting was called to order by Representative Huizenga at 10:30 a.m. 
Roll was taken:  Present – Reps. Huizenga, Lightner, Allor, Brann, Bollin, VanWoerkom, Sabo, Hoadley, and Tate 
  Absent - None 
 
 
I. Approval of the Minutes from the Previous Subcommittee Meeting 
  

Representative Lightner moved to approve the minutes from the Subcommittee meetings held on March 12, 2019. 
The motion prevailed, a majority of the members voting in the affirmative. 

 
II. Overview of the FY 2019-20 Department of Treasury Executive Budget Recommendation 
  

Representative Huizenga recognized Ms. Rachel Eubanks, State Treasurer, and Mr. Ken Osborne, Budget Director, 
Department of Treasury who provided an overview of the FY 2019-20 Executive Budget Recommendation for the 
Department of Treasury and answered members’ questions. 
 

III. Overview of the FY 2019-20 Michigan Gaming Control Board Executive Budget Recommendation 
  

Representative Huizenga recognized Mr. Richard Kalm, Executive Director, and Mr. Robert Simon, Deputy Director 
of Administration, Michigan Gaming Control Board (MGCB) who provided an overview of the FY 2019-20 Executive 
Budget Recommendation for the MGCB and answered members’ questions. 

 
IV. Overview of the FY 2019-20 Bureau of State Lottery Executive Budget Recommendation 

 
Representative Huizenga recognized Mr. Brian Neill, Commissioner, Bureau of State Lottery who provided an 
overview of the FY 2019-20 Executive Budget Recommendation for the Bureau of State Lottery and answered 
members’ questions. 

 
V. Adjourn 
  
 Representative Huizenga adjourned the Subcommittee meeting at 11:17 a.m.     

   


